
Weekly Newsletter – 20th Dec 2019 

National Outstanding Award 2014 

Dear Parents / Carers 

We have had an exceptionally busy term with a great deal going on.  The children have been brilliant and a huge thank you 
to our dedicated, hardworking staff for going the extra mile each and every day.   They have been exceptional!    

This week’s highlights: 

 A fantastic Nativity performance from Reception, Year 1 and 2— the children sang beautifully 

 Years 5 and 6 with their performances (Y5 Help the Heroes and Y6 Singing)  

 The school choir who performed at the front of the school and also put an superb performance for parents to 
watch.  Well done school choir and thank you to Miss Joiner and Mrs Wilson for getting the children in tune! 

 A visit from Santa who popped in and say hello!  Thank you Mrs Bannon for arranging this 

 Congratulations to Griffin the winning house who were treated to doughnuts 

 The Attendance Shop has been a real success and the children have enjoyed choosing their treat!   

100% - 130 children have escaped all bugs and attended every day since the beginning of the year. Gold 100% certificate  

97-99.9% - 126 children have gained themselves a voucher for excellent attendance Silver 97+ certificate  

A further 13 have beaten our expectation and will be receiving a special attendance certificate 

 

To give a flavour of what has been happening this term, Mr Silvester has created a video so for you watch which will soon 
appear on the school website (more details to follow).   

 

Finally from all at Featherstone Primary School, we wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a prosperous New Year.  

Mr Gaibee and Staff 



Overall House Points  House  Total for this 

term 

Weekly  

Phoenix   2437 237 

Pegasus   2465 210 

 Unicorn  2477 205 

Griffin  2539 279 

Term Winning House  

Autumn 1  Griffin 

Autumn 2 Griffin 

We Love Attendance 

Shop!  


